
From: Revilla, Jannette <>  
Sent: Monday, March 22, 2021 6:04 PM 
To: Cori Lantz <> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL MAIL]City of Fullerton Baseline Increase and OTO 

Hello Cori, 

CDA released Amendment 1 of their AP-2021 contract, which contains an adjustment to your 
program funding. Please view your updated program allocation below: 

COMMUNITY SERVICES IIIB – 
CASH/MATERIAL AID Original Allocation Baseline Adjustment Federal OTO Updated Total

City of Fullerton 15,783 61,402 3,565 80,750

City of Fullerton Subtotal 15,783 61,402 3,565 80,750

Your Cash/Material Aid program received additional funds in the amount of $64,967. 

COMMUNITY SERVICES IIIB – SENIOR 
ACTIVITIES Original Allocation Baseline Adjustment 

Federal 
OTO Updated Total 

City of Fullerton 30,780 1,871 2,782 35,433 

City of Fullerton Subtotal 30,780 1,871 2,782 35,433 

Your Senior Activities program received additional funds in the amount of $4,653. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you. 

Jannette M. Revilla 
Administrative Manager 
OC Community Services | Office on Aging 
1300 S. Grand Ave. Bldg. B 
Santa Ana, CA 92705 
Desk: (714) 480-6456 | Cell: (714) 949-0049 
Email: Jannette.Revilla@occr.ocgov.com 

CAUTION: BE CAREFUL WITH THIS MESSAGE 

This email came from outside City of Fullerton. Do not open attachments, click on links, or respond unless you 
expected this message and recognize the email address. 
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